Lee Grauman

I am in absolute opposition to any of the proposed changes. I think our government has no business
in the lives of small farms. I see this as only harmful to the already waining family farms in
Washington state. We should have confidence in the responsibility many citizens take every day to
the state and welfair of their animals without government supervision or regulation.



